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TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY.

* CH A T T A NOC GI TENNIM5EE 37401

1750 Chestnut Street Tower II
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July 12, 1982 -

'*$j

Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Director
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Of fice of Inspection and Enforcement
Region Il
101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUT110RITY - SEQUOYAH NUCLEAR PLANT UNIT 1 - DOCKET
No. 50-327 - FACILITY OPEEATING LICENSE DPR-77 - REPORTABLE OCCURRENCE
REPORT SQRO-50-327/82078

The enclosed report provides details concerning indications of high
oxygen concentrations in one waste gas decay tank. This event required
entry into action statement b of limiting condition for operation 3.11.2.5
and is reportable under Sequoyah unit 1 Technical Specification 6.9.1.13.b.

Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

f /r

[,J. Gree (
Uirector of Nu lear Power

Enclosure

cc (Enclosure):
Document Control Desk
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Records Center
Institute of Nuclear Power Operations
1820 Water Place
Atlanta, Georgia 30339

NRC Inspector, Sequoyah
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